
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
25th May 2022

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION  No:  -  22/01006/LBC  Erection  of  detached  garage  at  33
Ravensden Road 
APPLICATION  No:  -  22/01005/FUL  Erection  of  detached  garage  at  33
Ravensden Road -  the  Council  unanimously  agreed  to  respond that  the  Council
approve  the  applications  but  there  is  concern  around  access  into  and  out  of  the
property given there is no dropped kurb currently.  Also flooding issues remain an
issue in the area and the Council ask that one tree be planted to replace the felled one.

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


